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Council Member Motion 
For the Committee of the Whole Meeting of July 22, 2021 
 

 

To: Committee of the Whole Date: July 19, 2021 

From: Councillor Andrew  

Subject: Letter to Pacheedaht First Nation 

 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
“The city of Victoria write to the Pacheedaht First Nation acknowledging and respecting its right to 
govern its own assets, to reaffirm the city’s goal to engage in respectful and open dialogue 
towards reconciliation.”  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Councillor Andrew  
 


